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09 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Reading at Horsley School 

We would like to invite you to attend an informal information session on Wednesday 15th February at 
4.00pm, via Zoom. You may be aware that we have recently begun to deliver a new phonics/reading 
scheme, Little Wandle. We hope to give you a better understanding of this scheme, so that we can work 
in partnership to develop your child’s reading skills. 
 
The meeting will be recorded, so if you are unable to attend, we can send a link out afterwards. 
 
In line with our new scheme, from next week, reading books will be sent home on a Thursday and must 
be returned on a Monday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Everett 
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